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Hello Andrew,
The Parish Clerk and I have both checked and can find no evidence that Mr Jones submitted a response to the Regulation
14 Consultation.

He did however respond to the consultation exercise we held in December 2020, both in paper form and as a follow up
attachment by email sent to me on 2 January 2021. I am wondering if he has perhaps confused the December 2020
exercise with the later statutory Regulation 14 consultation held in March/April 2022? As with the other comments
received for this earlier consultation, Mr Jones responses were considered by the steering group and many of the issues
he raised were also discussed at a later public meeting held over Zoom which Mr Jones attended.

The FAQ published on the parish website was also expanded to provide additional information on some of the key issues
as Mr Jones had suggested in his email to me of 2.1.21.

Please let me know if you require any further information.

kindest regards,
Pam Williams

Chair - Haversham-cum-Little Linford Parish Council






